
2020 Chamber Membership Renewals are Due! 

February 2020 This issue  

Sponsored by: 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Club of 

Waynesburg 

   It’s that time of year again to renew your Greene County Chamber of Commerce  

membership! Don’t forget to renew your membership with the Chamber in order to       

continue to receive the many benefits of being a member, including our weekly eBlast of 

upcoming events, monthly newsletters such as this one, advertising opportunities, being 

published on the Chamber website and included in the directory and the chance to       

network at all of our events throughout 2020.  

   Contact the Chamber office today at 724-627-5926 or info@greenechamber.org to renew 

your membership!  

   Thank you to those who have responded already! We are looking forward to working with 

all of you this upcoming year!  

 



Member Updates Welcome  
New Members! 

Welcome New  

Representatives! 

 
 
 
 
Pathways of SWPA, Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Edward Yongo, CEO 
95 W. Beau Street, Suite 420 
Washington, Pa 15301 
Phone: 724-229-0851 
Fax: 724-229-9252 
istockton@yourpathways.org 
www.yourpathways.org 
Non-Profit 
 
 
 
 
 
Sheetz #284  
(across from First Federal Drive thru) 
Derek Kurdilla, Manager 
111 East Roy Furman Highway 
Waynesburg, PA 15370 
724-833-9244 
DKurdilla@sheetz.com 
 
Sheetz # 654  
(near Walmart) 
Klorissa Williams, Manager 
398 East Roy Furman Highway 
Waynesburg, PA 15370 
724-833-9312 
KWilliams2@sheetz.com  

 

 

 

2nd SAM 9, Inc   
Scott B Roberts, President  
Phone: 724-852-3063    
Cell: 724-833-1383 
 
Hartman & Hartman, Inc.     
Jay Chapman, President & CEO   
jay@hartman-hartman.net 
 
Greene Treatment Center   
Travis Watson, Project Director 
Cell: 724-825-5527  
twatson@greenetreatmentcenter.com 
 

 
 
 
 

Greene County Soap Company    
524 Nemacolin Road 
Carmichaels, PA 15320-1670 
 
50th Legislative District Office   
Pam Snyder, State Representative  
104 South Market Street, Suite 101  
Carmichaels, PA 15320   
Phone 724-966-8953   
Fax 724-966-8958 
 
Bailey's Steel & Supply. LLC  

sales@baileysteel.co 
 
R&D Watters Septic Service 
rdwattersinc@gmail.com 
 
Lifetime Honorary Member  
Gene & Judy Rush   
generush85@gmail.com  
JudyRush@windstream.net 
 
Greene County Habitat for Humanity, Inc.   
kdavin@gchpa.com   
www.gchpa.com 
 
Xtreme Services, LLC    
rstewart@xtremeservicesllc.net 
 
Barnyard Trailer Sales LLC 
Phone: 724-466-7620 
 
Morgantown Printing & Binding is now  
MPB Print & Sign Superstore  
topel@mpbonline.com   
www.mpbonline.com 
 
The Challenge Program, Inc. 
Cell: 724-880-0174 
 
Greene County Messenger 
info@greenecountymessenger.com 
 
Kinect Energy Services (Group) is now  
World Kinetic Energy Services. 
 
Comprehensive Therapeutic Services is now  
Therapeutic Healing Services, Mind and Body 
Wellness 

mailto:DKurdilla@sheetz.com
mailto:KWilliams2@sheetz.com


Scholarship Information  
Program - Save the Date! 

Chamber Scholarship  

Applications Now Available  
Waynesburg University  

Career Development Luncheon 

   

 
 

  The Greene 
County 
Chamber of 
Commerce is 
now  
accepting  
applications 
from  
graduating  
seniors for 
the 30th  

Annual Chamber of  Commerce Scholarship they 
will award this May in the amount of  $2,000.  
In addition, the winner will receive a Laptop 
compliments of PCsquared in Waynesburg and a 
custom embroidered backpack from the Greene 
County United Way.  The scholarship program is 
open to any Greene County resident who will be 
a graduating high school senior in 2020. 
   The Chamber urges all high school seniors 
who have been accepted to a College or  
Technical School as an incoming freshman this 
Fall and have maintained a cumulative grade 
point average of 3.0 or better while in high 
school to apply for this scholarship.   
   Applicants will be required to write an essay 
and furnish a listing of their school activities 
and local community involvement. Applications 
are available to be printed directly from the 
Chamber website at www.greenechamber.org.  
The top scoring applicants will be interviewed by 
a panel of judges as part of the application    
process. 
   Completed applications must be submitted by 
3:30pm on Monday, April 1st.  The winner will 
be announced in early May and the Scholarship 
Award presented at the Chamber‘s monthly 
General Membership Luncheon on May 27th at 
Waynesburg University. 
   For more information, please contact the 
Chamber office at 724-627-5926 or email to  
info@greenechamber.org  

 

 

   Waynesburg University’s Career Development 
Office, part of the Pathways Center, would like to 
invite you to attend a free Career Development 
Luncheon with select upper-class student    
leaders on Wednesday, April 1 at 12 p.m. at  
noon.  
   The objective of the event is to allow students 
an opportunity to practice business dining  
etiquette as well as professional conversation 
skills. The students will have received a lesson 
in dining etiquette from Dr. Mindy Walls prior to 
attending the luncheon. You will have the  

opportunity to dine with them as a “table host” 
and foster an environment where they may apply 
the instruction from Dr. Walls!  
   Please RSVP here: https://
waynesburguniversity.forms-db.com/view.php?
id=449000. Any questions may be directed to 
Alexa Baily at alexa.baily@waynesburg.edu or 
Sarah Bell at sbell@waynesburg.edu. 

 

 

   Save the date for the College Scholarship     
Information Program on Thursday, February 
20th, 2020 at 6:00 at the EQT REC Center.  
   Join the Community Foundation of Greene 
County and the Greene County Memorial     
Hospital Foundation as they co-host a seminar 
to provide students and their parents with      
information about existing scholarships that are 
available for Greene County students.  
   For more information or to share information 
about your scholarship, call the CFC office at 
724-627-2010 or email cfgcpa@gmail.com.  

http://www.greenechamber.org
mailto:info@greenechamber.org
https://waynesburguniversity.forms-db.com/view.php?id=449000
https://waynesburguniversity.forms-db.com/view.php?id=449000
https://waynesburguniversity.forms-db.com/view.php?id=449000
mailto:alexa.baily@waynesburg.edu
mailto:sbell@waynesburg.edu


Chamber Members Receives 

Ribbon Cutting Plaque 
Interested in Serving on a 
Committee? 

It’s Generational Seminar 

   We are happy to be a partner of the It’s Generational 

seminar hosted by the Fayette Chamber of  

Commerce. With presenter Sarah Sladek and her 

company XYZ University, attendees will learn new 

ways for businesses and organizations to thrive and 

grow by weaving together the generations of our   

clients to create new opportunities and overcome challenges. 

   This seminar features two 1-day sessions at Nemacolin Woodlands Resort in Farmington, Pa.: 

Monday, February 24—The Future of Membership: How to engage every generation and  

future-proof our organizations, clubs, associations, and churches. 

Tuesday, February 25—The Talent Generation: How to create a collaborative, engaged, positive, 

and productive workplace.  

Click here for more information and to register.  

 

 
 

   The Chamber is seeking participants to serve 
in 2020 with the following projects:  
Scholarships – reviews, scores and selects the 
 recipients  
Membership – works to serve existing members 
 and recruit new members  
Golf Outing – assists with the planning and 
 execution of event. and assists with the  
 execution of the Car Show, Gift Card  
 Raffles, Trivia Challenge  
By-Laws/Polices – reviews and updates these 
 documents  

After Hour Series – assists with the planning 
  and execution of the event series  
Annual Banquet/Distinguished Service Award 
and McCracken Legacy Award Selection – 
  helps plan event and select the award 
 recipients  
Administrative Professional’s Day Luncheon/
Women in Business Breakfast – assists with 
 the planning and execution of these 
 events.  
   Meetings take place on the lunch hour in the 
Chamber office. If interested in participating, 
please respond to info@greenechamber.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

   Two members received their ribbon cutting 
plaques recently that displays the ribbon 

that was cut during their celebration!  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Sara Ryan of HealthWorks  
Physical Therapy 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Jessica Cole of the Corner Cupboard 

FoodBank 

https://greenechamber.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/Combined-invite-for-digital-distribution.pdf


PFEW Seeks Sponsorships for Students 

Longtime director retires from First Federal of Greene County’s Board 
   Henry T. Cochran, longtime member of the Board of Directors of 
First Federal Savings and Loan Association of Greene County,      
recently announced his retirement from the Board. During its Jan. 
13 regular meeting, the Board recognized the service of Cochran, 
who became a Director in February 1972 and officially retired last 
June. 
   “It has been an honor and a privilege to serve First Federal for 47-
plus years,” Cochran said. “Being part of First Federal’s phenomenal 
growth, prosperity and service to the community has been an       
extremely rewarding journey. Even more rewarding, however, is the 
chance I have had to associate with so many wonderful people along 
the way. I consider everyone at First Federal to be part of my very 
own family, and I cherish every memory.” 
   Originally a well-known cattle farmer from Fayette County, 
Cochran was named to the Board Feb. 28, 1972, at the age of 33. 
During Cochran’s nearly 50-year tenure, the Association grew from 
two offices in Waynesburg and Uniontown to a total of nine offices in 
Greene, Fayette and Washington counties in Pennsylvania and    
Monongalia County in West Virginia. At the time of Cochran’s      
appointment, First Federal of Greene County’s assets were  
approximately $75 million; today, the Association’s assets stand at 
$938 million. 
   Cochran and his wife, Dorothy, reside in Dawson and still maintain the 500-acre family farm. 
The couple has two children, Hank Cochran of Sewickley and Laura Wolford of Virginia, and two 
grandsons, Benjamin and Ryan Cochran. 
   The Board of Directors officially accepted Cochran’s retirement in May 2019 and named him 
Director Emeritus, a position also held by former Association Presidents and Board Chairmen 
Scott S. O’Neil and the late James L. Brewer. 
   Also during its Jan. 13, 2020, regular meeting, the Board appointed Association CEO/
Secretary Charles W. Trump, Jr., to fill the rest of Cochran’s term. Trump joins the Board of  
Directors after being named CEO last January and serving seven years as a vice president, over-
seeing the areas of deposit operations, marketing and security. Trump and his wife, Shelly, re-
side in Fairchance and have two daughters, Elizabeth and Kimberly, and a son-in-law, Luke. 
 
 
 

 
   The Foundation for Free Enterprise Education encourages local 
companies and organizations to provide sponsorship for students to 
attend the 2020 Pennsylvania Free Enterprise Week (PFEW). Every 
student attends PFEW on a fully tax-deductible $625 scholarship. 
     The scholarships are provided by local firms, foundations, civic  
organizations, or individuals who support the development of   
leadership, ethics, self-esteem among students as they prepare for the 
future.  
   Thank you to First Federal Savings & Loan Association of Greene 

County and the Rotary Club of Waynesburg for their scholarship contribution to PFEW and 
their support of building a better future for local students. 



New Advertising Opportunities! 

    With the new year, comes new opportunities! The 

Chamber is excited to announce that we have created 

two new advertising opportunities for members to       

promote their businesses in 2020:  

Newsletter Sponsorship: Sponsor the monthly newsletter for just $100 per month. Sponsor’s 

name and logo will appear on the top of the front page of our monthly publication that is sent to 

750 email addresses and published on our website.  

Weekly eBlast Sponsorship: Sponsor the weekly eBlast for just $100 for 4-week months and 

$125 for 5-week months (March, June, August and November 2020). Each week of the sponsored 

month, the sponsor’s logo will appear at the top of the weekly eBlast sent to 750 emails address.  

Sponsor confirmation and logo is needed to the Chamber office by the beginning of the last week 

of the month for the following month’s issues. Please contact the Chamber office at 724-627-5926 

or info@greenechamber.org to reserve your sponsorship today! 

Thank you! 

February Newsletter & eBlast Sponsor - Rotary Club of Waynesburg 

March Newsletter & eBlast Sponsor - Wayne Lumber & Supply 

April Newsletter & eBlast Sponsor - Greene County Historical Society 

June Newsletter & eBlast Sponsor - Milinovich and Company 

Ribbon Cutting of Pam  
Snyder’s Waynesburg Office 
   Last month we cut the ribbon on State  

Representative Pam Snyder’s new office in 

Waynesburg. Her new office is located at 61 

West High Street, Suite #2, directly behind the 

Edward Jones office. Stop by to see their new 

space designed to provide optimal service to our 

area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured from left to right: Melody Longstreth,  

Chamber Director, Blair Zimmerman, Commissioner, 

Ami Cree, Controller, Brian Tanner, Waynesburg 

Mayor, Betsy McClure, Commissioner, Nate Regotti, 

Chief of Staff, Pam Snyder, Amy Hopkins, staff mem-

ber, Mike Belding, Commissioner, Camera Bartollota, 

State Senator, and Sheila Stewart, Chamber President 



Save the Date 

2020 Annual Chamber 
Golf Outing  

 
Friday, May 15, 2020 

Greene County  
Country Club 


























